PENINSULA CATHOLIC
HIGH SCHO OL Office of the Principal

Dear PC parents and guardians,

| want to begin by thanking all the parents who were able to attend the Zoom sessions last week. There were so many great
questions and thoughts shared. We were also able to clarify some of the specifics of the reopening plan and once again
stress our commitment to the safety and well-being of our whole community. We hope it was helpful. These sessions
allowed me to take your questions back to the Task Force for consideration. Please click on the link below for the Q and A.

Zoom Meeting Qs and As

For those of you who may have missed these sessions, | have added the links to the video recordings below. My apologies,
but the video for the grade 11 meeting did not convert. However, most of the sessions were very similar in nature.

Grade 12 Zoom Meeting

Grade 10 Zoom Meeting

Grades 8/9 Zoom Meeting

THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT! As mentioned in the Zoom meetings, we are requesting every family complete this initial survey
for our planning purposes (only one survey per family, please.). It asks which mode of instruction you are considering for your
student(s)--on-campus or remote. A final decision will need to be made later in August, but please complete by Wednesday,
August 5.

Survey for Instructional Options for 20-21

Please be aware that on the first week of school, you will be asked to sign the document linked below. This document is from
the Office of Catholic Schools. It will be sent home with your student along with other forms requiring your signature
(Acceptable Use Policy, Handbook agreement, etc.)

Acknowledgement Letter.

Be on the lookout for the opportunity to participate in four Parent Communication Panels. Each panel will meet twice every
quarter to share ideas, concerns, and to give us feedback on how things are going. Be thinking if you want to be part of this!

We are all most humbled that you have entrusted us with your most precious children as we embark on this new and unique
school year together. We are committed to keeping every student, faculty, staff, and family as safe and well as possible
during this time.

Please be assured that we are available at any time to discuss any concerns you have and to work with each family on tfheir
individual needs. | invite every parent to contact me directly with any questions or to just talk. | have had conversations with
many parents this summer and each one of has been helpful for both the parent and for the school as concerns are brought
up and we find ways to address them not only for their student, but for the benefit of our entire student body.

Thank you for your support and cooperation!
God is our refuge and our strength,

God Bless, an ever-present help in distress.
\XW (‘_XL,J&\J,D --Psalm 46-2

Janine C. Franklin

Our community develops young men and women into spiritually, intellectually, and morally mature citizens,
prepared to lead in a global and diverse society, by providing a supportive and disciplined
college preparatory environment rooted in the Catholic tradition.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Z4mRLEMGr-d0BC0oxi3y5-0Jb9Pf2xCP/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/dM9D4pREAPU
https://youtu.be/JpMqI0c-L0I
https://youtu.be/kY4g7WJDHXc
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwRl_JUIlZhKF_7y6wlP_UuYQiTZe1fHfqrK8Pl6e9F_Rnvw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16XFJOHmEYEfY6G1ofXWW3wu3xm3IwSpl/view?usp=sharing

